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Wirch Statement on Supreme Court Ruling Overturning Roe v Wade 

 
(Madison) – “This is a sad day for women’s rights and women’s health care. This radically right-wing  
Supreme Court has chosen to throw out fifty years of precedent and settled law. This ruling creates a 
barrier between women and access to important, necessary health care.  Women should be able to 
consult with their doctors and make the health care decisions that are best for them and their families 
without government interference, and the Supreme Court just took that ability away for millions of 
women.” 
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